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City of Amarillo
Community Development Block Grant (CDBG)
Notice of Reallocation of Funds 

The Community Development Dept. of the City of Amarillo, with available resources from FY2015 is requesting to reallocate funds to FY2019 Rehab Support to fund Emergent Public Health needs related to the COVID-19 pandemic.
Total amount of funding is $150,000.00

Public Comment Period
March 21, 2020 to April 4, 2020
All comments must be received by 4PM April 4, 2020.
All comments and correspondence shall be submitted to 
Vanessa.Robinson@amarillo.gov
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